
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

 

 

MIDDLESEX VICINAGE COURTHOUSE CLOSED FOR SECURITY DRILL — 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON, OCTOBER 24, 2018 
 

On Wednesday, October 24, 2018, the Middlesex County Courthouse (56 Paterson 
Street, New Brunswick) will be closed to the public from 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. for a 
security drill. 

• Civil filings from 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm will be accepted at the 
Family Courthouse (120 New Street, New Brunswick), 1st floor 
intake reception. 

• Emergent Civil matters will be held in the Family Courthouse (120 
New Street, New Brunswick), 1st floor, Courtroom 102.  

• Criminal filings from 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm will be accepted at the 
Criminal Case Management Office (14 Kirkpatrick Street, New 
Brunswick). 

• For any emergent matters during this time period, please contact 
the Operations Division at (732) 745-4300 ext. 88010 for further 
instructions. 

 

 

Hon. Alberto Rivas 
Assignment Judge 

 

 

Dated: October 12, 2018 


